
Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

Thank you very much for your review and the comments, which were very valuable to us for 

the revision. We have revised the text as you have advised. The guidelines were followed. The 

images were corrected. The text was prepared according to the case report instructions and 

template and we hope it is satisfactory now. The issues raised by the reviewers have been 

discussed point-by-point below. We hope that the revisions are now satisfactory for the 

acceptance of the article. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Tomaz Velnar 

 

Answer to the reviewers 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Thank you for the manuscript review and the comments, which were very valuable for us.  We 

have revised the text to our best knowledge. You will find the answers below. 

 

Reviewer 1 

QUESTION 1: I read the manuscript named “An invasive myxopapillary ependymoma 

of the lumbar spine: a case report ”. (Manuscript NO: 45298 ) and my recommendations 

are as fallows. Title: It is accurately reflects the major topic and contents of the study. 

Abstract: Adequate, summarizing the topic. Cases report: Cases has been presented in 

detail. References: References are appropriate and updated. Figures are reflects the 

major findings of the study, and they are appropriately presented. This study is clearly 

presented. It is crucial that the author point out to rarely a case report. This manuscript 

gives additional new knowledge to the literature. I think that this manuscript is suitable 

and worth to be published in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 



 

ANSWER 1: The language was edited and grammar corrected. The language was edited and 

grammar corrected. The importance and the rarity of the case were accentuated in the text. 

 

Reviewer 2 

QUESTION 2: There are some spelling mistakes e.g. mixopapillary rather than 

myxopapillary. Please correct. 

ANSWER 2: The language polishing has been done, with the native speaker reading. The 

terminology was corrected.  

 


